TERM 2 2022 NEWSLETTER



HI EVERYONE.

The Inside Out 4 Kids team continue to thank schools for their flexibility during Term 2; a busy winter term with many schools having school swimming programs, NAPLAN, Readers Cup and other extra activities running. Our facilitators enjoyed supporting students across all 4 of our programs in schools from Beaconsfield to Forest and in-between!

BOOKINGS:

We are grateful to be fully booked for Term 3. We do have very limited booking availability for Term 4.

Please continue to contact us if your students would benefit from emotional well-being support programs as we are taking bookings for 2023 and can also place schools on our waiting list.

SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN:

Launceston City Mission was recently granted Safeguarding Children Certification by the Australian Childhood Foundation. This achievement demonstrates the commitment across our organisation to ensuring children are safe, with the Inside Out 4 Kids team taking a key role in supporting other staff members to implement child safety policies and procedures.

DOCUMENTATION AND PAPERWORK:

This term has been busy in the Inside Out 4 Kids office with booking processes being streamlined to ensure our schools and staff have the most efficient ways of communicating and collecting data. Data collection forms a vital part of Inside Out 4 Kids' funding partnerships and ensuring all well-being programs remain free of charge. We often ask for our forms to be returned the term prior to delivery (and at least 4 weeks prior to programs starting) to assist our facilitators in preparing resources tailored to participant's individuals needs. We thank schools for their collaboration throughout the booking stages!

TRAINING AND FEEDBACK:

Inside Out 4 Kids are committed to continual growth and improvement. Surveys received throughout Term 2 from our participants, parents, guardians and teachers show an indication of positive emotional growth with the students. Many teachers are reporting changes in student's behaviour within the classrooms and parents are recognising changes in the way their children regulate emotions more often at home.

In Term 2 our professional training days received a 4.9-star rating from participants.

There are limited places for training face-to-face in Launceston in August for the Change, Grief and Loss Program. All training can be viewed and booked via the <u>Eventbrite</u> page and please remember to contact us to be placed on the waiting list.



TERM 2 SNAPSHOT:

CHILDREN HELPED **591**

SCHOOLS VISITED

12

PROGRAMS RUN

43

ADULTS TRAINED/ WORKSHOPS AND WEBINARS ATTENDED

3'

-RESOURCE CORNER-

AMAZING GRACE
HTTPS://AMAZINGGRACE.SYDNEY/BLOG/





This heart-warming short episode web series is free to view and perfect for the upper primary age group. Grace navigates the challenges of school and life by drawing on the memory of her late Father through imaginary conversations. Grace's Dad offers advice, encouragement and humour and helps her resolve situations with integrity, resilience and by being true to herself.









